
Applications are Now Open for the FIRST ADN-RN Cohort
Published on GUAM COMMUNITY COLLEGE (https://guamcc.edu)

              Back to Previous Page  |   Back to All News  [1]  
        

Applications are Now Open for the FIRST ADN-RN Cohort

NEWS
 Posted Date: 12/19/2024

  

Applications are now open for the first ADN-RN cohort. To
submit your application, please visit the following link: 
https://forms.gle/eyZfSsfN1VGZgH537 [2].

The first cohort will be exclusively for former LPN graduates.

For additional information, feel free to reach out to Tamara
Hiura at tamaratherese.hiura@guamcc.edu or Dorothy-Lou
Duenas at dorothylou.duenas@guamcc.edu. 
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